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Telephone: (01873) 735820
Dear 

APPOINTMENT OF DEPUTY PRINCIPAL OFFICER/DEUPTY RESPONSIBLE FINANCE OFFICER TO ABERGAVENNY TOWN COUNCIL

I am writing following your interview for the position on 14th September 2023, and I am delighted to confirm that the Council would like to offer you the above-mentioned position with effect from October 2023.

A contract of employment containing your main terms and conditions of employment will be provided to you for signature before your commencement in post. I would confirm that you will be eligible for continuous service given your unbroken record of employment with local authorities.

All offers of employment with the Town Council are conditional upon and subject to the receipt of two satisfactory references and receipt of copies of your qualification certificates. Please can you provide the details of two references, with one being your most recent employer, as soon as possible. The Council will then write to your chosen referees and subject to the references being satisfactory, it will, be able to confirm the offer of employment, which at this stage must be regarded as provisional. 
Your working base will be the offices of the Town Council, Town Hall, Cross Street, Abergavenny NP7 5HD and your hours of work will be 18 hours per week, worked on a Monday to Friday basis which will include regular evening work and occasional weekends requiring flexibility on your part.  The salary scale attaching to the post will be based on an incremental scale of £35411 - £38296 (SCP29-32) FTE per annum. Your commencing salary will be £1435.20 per month (£18.40ph). The post is subject to a six-month probationary period. For your information, I am attaching a schedule of the key terms and conditions relating to the appointment as well as the job description and employee specification.

If you decide you would like to accept the offer of employment on this basis, I would be grateful if you could kindly confirm this in writing to the Principal Officer enclosing copies of your qualification certificates at your earliest opportunity. The Town Council looks forward to working with you and we will be in contact with you over the coming weeks to arrange for you to be briefed on the expectations of the role and if possible for you to attend one of our meetings so that we can introduce you to Council members. 
Yours sincerely,

[image: image2.png]





Cllr Anne Wilde
Mayor of Abergavenny 2023/24
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